
City of Carson 
Technology Advancement and Innovation Commission 

July 24, 2017 

Mayor and City Council 
City of Carson 
701 East Carson Street 
Carson, California 90745 

Re: Letter of Support for South Bay Cities Council of Government (SBCCOG) 

Mayor and City Council: 

I am writing this letter on behalf of the Technology Advancement and Innovation Commission to 
support the Information Technology Division in their decision to participate in exploring costs of 
regional fiber network. The commission has met with representatives from SBCCOG and has 
been informed regarding this fiber backbone initiative.  

Please contact me if I can be of any further assistance. 

Sincerely, 

Chris Manriquez 
Chairman 
Technology Advancement and Innovation Commission 
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